

P.O. Box 1135 1106 Wilson Rd. Conroe, TX 77305-1135 936/760-1666 cnlc@conroenoonlions.org

May 2, 2024

Dear Past President,

I hope you have seen or heard about our upcoming 85th Anniversary Celebration, which will be at the club luncheon on Wednesday, June 5th. After losing some very dear Past Lion Presidents as of late, we felt a need to recognize and remember the people and events that have made Conroe Noon - 'the greatest Lions Club in the world'. Because 85 years is a huge milestone, the Executive Committee and I have decided to reserve this club meeting to celebrate, honor and reflect.

It's our hope to commemorate this meeting with as many Past Presidents in-person as possible there; to assist with making the program fun, entertaining, and memorable. We'd like to use some of your stories, comments and reflections about our club and its history. So, we've attached a few questions where you can add comments about your time as a club member or time as president. Or if there's something else you can think of that was significant for CNLC that you would like to share, please do. We just ask that you return it to us by May 17th.

Much like a church homecoming, we are eager to make this a 'high attendance' day and hope to get as many club members to attend as possible. That is why I'm asking you to please plan to attend if at all possible. It will be a good time.

Remember, send us your comments ASAP and I thank you for all that you have done for CNLC and hope to see you on June 5th!

Sincerely,

Jason Miller President

JM/vam

Please share your thoughts, comments, reflections below:
What about the time when
The story I know that not everyone knows
Club traditions, I remember
Your 'Lion' moment
Other